
House Rules Committee    02/20/2020 

Re: Testimony on HB 4167 

 
I SUPPORT any  Amendment which removes the Emergency Clause from A SB HB 4167 
  
I SUPPORT any amendment which refers to HB 4167 
to the people of Oregon for approval or rejection.  
 
Some of the Legislators in Salem admit they have not read the Bill but are supporting it. That is 
atrocious!  

Cap and Trade will cost every Oregonian, particularly those on fixed incomes, the middle class and the 
poor. We deserve to vote on a bill that affects us all!  

 
Overall I oppose HB 4167  as it is nothing but underhanded tactics of Bait and Switch from the equally 
atrocious!  
 
LET US VOTE!! 
 
Sincerely, Kim W Rollins 

831 Riverside Drive Burns, OR 97720 

 

 


